
Ukiah Valley Basin GSA is Hosting a Community Workshop! 

Wednesday, March 13th, 6-7:30 p.m. 
Ukiah Veterans Memorial Building  

293 Seminary Ave., Ukiah, CA  

• information about the GSA’s needed
revenue to support the operations and
state-mandated groundwater
management reporting,

• details about the fee study to date, and
• share fee structure options to generate

funds for the GSA.

Spanish translation services will be 
available.  Los servicios de traducción al 
español disponibles.

The workshop will provide:

 Learn about the GSA and the current
fee study at
www.ukiahvalleygroundwater.org.

 Sign-up to receive periodic emailed
newsletters.

 Email questions and comments to
staff@ukiahvalleygroundwater.org.

Stay Informed!

Scan to go to website!

mailto:staff@ukiahvalleygroundwater.org



